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Dear	Sir	or	Madam,
Dear	Readers,

the	offshore	industry	recently	received	an	alarming	signal	from	Berlin.	WAB	Managing
Director	Andreas	Wellbrock	commented	on	the	draft	bill	for	the	Energy	Collection	Act	in
Germany:	"The	fact	that	offshore	wind	energy	has	not	been	given	a	special	contribution
is	an	absolute	disaster".	The	WAB	continues	to	advocate	at	all	levels	that	the	special
contribution	will	be	launched	as	soon	as	possible.

We	would	also	like	to	draw	your	attention	to	the	WAB	General	Meeting,	which	will	take
place	on	the	5th	of	December	at	the	"Deutsches	Auswandererhaus"	in	Bremerhaven.
Please	make	a	note	of	the	date	today	and	register	via	the	WAB	homepage	for	the
event.	We	are	looking	forward	to	seeing	you!

Best	Regards
Your	WAB	Team
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WINDFORCE	Conference	and	WINDFORCE	Baltic	Sea
The	WAB	has	the	following	news	regarding	the	WINDFORCE	2019:

+++	The	first	sponsors	have	been	confirmed:	EWE	Offshore	Service	&	Solutions,
TenneT,	CEZ	Germany,	Helmut	Müller	and	NW	Assekuranz	support	the	WINDFORCE
Conference,	the	Baltic	Diver	Germany	support	the	WINDFORCE	Baltic	Sea.	Take	your
chance	and	become	a	sponsor	too.	We	will	put	together	an	individual	package	for	you.
Please	contact:	thorge.hirte@wab.net	+++

+++	At	both	locations	(Gdansk	and	Bremerhaven)	there	are	already	contingents	for
you;	please	find	details	on	the	WAB	homepage	+++

+++	The	preliminary	programme	of	the	events	will	be	published	in	November	+++
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Governor	Philip	D.	Murphy	meets	the	German	offshore
industry
The	most	important	players	of	the	German	offshore	industry	met	in	October	at
Senvions	headquarter	in	Hamburg	to	welcome	Governor	Philip	D.	Murphy,	his	wife	and	a
delegation	from	New	Jersey.	The	state	of	New	Jersey	has	set	itself	ambitious	climate
protection	targets	that	can	only	be	achieved	with	offshore	wind	energy.	The	Meet	and
Greet	took	place	in	the	so-called	Oval	Office.	Numerous	important	contacts	were	made.



WAB	Regulars´	Table	goes	Hamburg
On	7th	of	November	the	WAB	Regulars´	Table	took	place	for	the	first	time	in	Hamburg
at	the	international	classification	society	DNV	GL	in	cooperation	with	the	"Verband	für
Schiffbau	und	Meerestechnik".	The	planning	was	preceded	by	the	wish	to	host	the
Regulars'	Table	at	different	locations.	The	next	Regulars´	Table	will	take	place	in
Bremerhaven	again.

Thursday,	22	November Thursday,	15	November

Read	more...

		EVENTS
WAB	GENERAL	MEETING

+++	SAVE	THE	DATE:	The	WAB	General	Meeting	takes	place	on	5th	of
December	at	6	p.m.	at	the	Auswandererhaus	Bremerhaven	+++	



Title:	Offshore	Wind	R/D	Konferenz	2018
Date:	14th	to	16th	of	November	2018
Location:	Fraunhofer-Institut	für	Windenergiesysteme
Language:	German

Read	more...

Title:	Internationaler	MBA	in	Offshore-Windenergie
Date:	21st	of	November	2018
Location:	t.i.m.e.Port	II,	Bremerhaven	
Language:	German/English

Read	more...

Title:	BladeMaker	Conference
Date:	28th	of	November	2018
Location:	t.i.m.e.Port	II,	Bremerhaven
Laguage:	English

Read	more..

Title:	Greater	South	East	Offshore	Wind	Energy	B2B
Date:	29th	of	November	2018
Location:	Ashford	International	Hotel,	Kent,	United	Kingdom
Language:	English

Meet	Offshore	Wind	Partners	from	the	UK	&	European	Supply	Chain.	For	more
information	please	contact:	lowcarbon@kent.gov.uk
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